
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear CMAA Participant,  
 
In anticipation of Friday’s event, we wanted to provide you with some information to make your arrival more 
comfortable and your experience at Ibis more enjoyable. 
 

 We are in the midst of repaving our roads as well as doing some improvements at the front gate.  We 
appreciate your patience as it may take a few extra minutes to enter the property.  Please pardon the 
inconvenience as we work to improve our Club.   

 Complimentary Valet is available at the Main Clubhouse Porte Cochere.  Your clubs will not be taken out 

of your car at valet.  Just take any items you need for golf and your valet stub. 

 Our Professional Staff will direct all players to The Pub for lunch and registration. 

 Shuttles will be located outside the Golf Shop to take you to the golf cart staging area and practice 

facilities. 

 After your round, bring your carts back to the cart barn.  Our Staff will clean your clubs and place them 

back in your vehicle along with any other items left in the cart. 

 All players will enter through the Golf Shop.  Our Professional staff will escort you to the locker rooms to 

freshen up and then to Panache for the reception and results. 

 After golf, valet will be located at Panache for your convenience. 

 The Club at Ibis is a non-tipping facility. 
 
We look forward to providing you with a memorable Ibis Experience.  
 
 
 
                    Ben Bauer, PGA                                                                        Robin Boretti, PGA/LPGA  
 
 
 
                                                                                                                

             
 
 
                   Director of Golf                                                                           Head Golf Professional 


